
 

Principal’s Message 

The past year has flown 

by at breakneck speed.  

It was an awesome year 

filled with lots of laughs 

and wonderful memo-

ries!  I would again, like 

to congratulate our gr. 

12’s on their leadership 

and handwork and wish 

them all the best with 

their future endeavors! 

Sadly due to the budget, 

we will be loosing two of 

our stellar EA’s.             

Mrs. Hunter and Mrs. 

Nicholls have gone be-

yond the call of duty at 

each of their positions!  

They provided outstand-

ing support in our class-

rooms and touched the 

lives of many in our stu-

dents.  In addition to 

classroom support, these 

ladies also helped organ-

ize and run our booth 

and participated in filed 

trips and extra curricular 

activites that went be-

yond their school day 

hours.  Their positive atti-

tude and work ethic will 

be missed.  On behalf of 

staff and students 

“THANKYOU” ladies, for 

making our school a     

better place! 

Congratulations to June 

Kowalenko on her retire-

ment!  June has done a 

fantastic job getting our 

students to school safely 

for over 30 years!  We 

appreciate your effort 

and patience when 

working with our stu-

dents, and wish you all 

the best in the future. 

On behalf of Perdue 

School we hope that 

everyone has a safe and 

relaxing summer break 

Grade 7/8 Cardboard 

Boat Races 

The students had a won-

derful time in the city as 

they built and raced their 

creations. They man-

aged to win a few of the 

heats and several of our 

boats survived long 

enough to compete in 

the final treasure hunt. I 

would like to thank all the 

parents who drove as it 

made the day possible 

for the students. 

Mr. Corrigan 

Perdue School June News: 

Report Card Pickup 

June 30th 9:00am-12:00pm 

If you are not able to pick your 

report card up please make ar-

rangements ahead of time 



 

 

 

Perdue School’s  

JUMP ROPE 4 HEART  

  

Perdue Preschool 

We would like to welcome Mrs. Kimberly 

Rice as the new preschool teacher! 

 

Preschool Registration will be held on: 

August 29th 6:30pm-7:30pm                             

as a come and go. 

Any questions about preschool please       

contact: 

Jamie @ 306-237-9126                                         

or email 

perduepreschool@gmail.com 

Have a great summer! 

Congratulations to         

Loretta Major & Brenda 

Williams 

 who won the    

  June trip to Las Vegas! 

Sneak Peek Into 

September 
September 1: First Day of                    

   School 

September 2: First Day of Kindergarten 

September 5: Stat Holiday 

September 16: No School 

Perdue School Playground 

 

Attention Parents: 

The Perdue School Playground 

will be off limits starting 

JUNE 30 - JULY 6 

Our install is finally happening 

and need children to stay 

clear of our park within the 

noted time frame for us to 

complete the project. 

 

We thank you for your            

patience and can’t wait for 

the kids to see the equipment. 

Have a great summer! 
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Please note:  Once we are back in school the September cal-

endar may fill up as activities are planned 


